NATIONAL AGENCY FOR THE PROHIBITION OF TRAFFICKING IN PERSONS
(NAPTIP)
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NAPTIP/IICU/IND/0044/1/13 2nd March, 2022

Vihaan-WMS,

Anti Human Trafficking Organisation,
13 Ruikarwadi, Civil Lines,

Yavatmal, Maharshtra,

India

LETTER OF APPRECIATION

- I'write to refer to the successful rescue and sheltering of the
underlisted five (5) Nigerian female victims of sexual exploitation in
New Delhi, India and to acknowledge the intervention of the New
Delhi team of Vihaan-WMS in this regards. .

S/N | Victims Sex | Date of rescue

i Solomon Funmilayo Precious F é6th January, 2022

i Precious Victor alias Blessing Chinenye | F 6th January, 2022
Ogbu

i | Elizabeth Adelakun ‘F' alias Ogola Juliet | F 6th January, 2022

v | Adetunji Zainab Ajoke F | 8t February, 2022

v Adenuga Adenike Esther F 8™ February, 2022

2. The Agency sincerely appreciates your efforts in networking with
the Anti Human Trafficking Unit of the. Delhi Police for the rescue
operations on 6th January and 8t February, 2022 as well as providing
sheltering services to the victims after their rescue.

...Ensuring A Human Trafficking Free Nation
T
Plot 2028, Dalaba Street, Wuse Zone 5, PM.B. 5161 Wuse Abuja.

Email: info@naptip.gov.ng Website: https://naptip.gov.ng
Hot Line: 07030000203, Short Code: 627




CONFIDENTIAL

3. While commending the support of Vihaan-WMS towards the
rescue and sheltering of Nigerian victims of trafficking in India, please
accept the assurances of my esteemed regards.
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Dr. Fatima Waziri-Azi
Director General




